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October 2021 Update

On October 16, we had a great day of landscaping, getting most of the two-day job done in one
day! We had great volunteers who worked hard: Tim Dunne, Cathy Ross, Brandon Jackson,
Dave Johnson, Doug Bush, Lauren Totty, Greg Bugg, and Don and I. The effect is amazing.
About two hours into the work, the sun began to shine through as the trees and underbrush
were disappearing into the chipper! The downside is that the structure looks a bit worse in the
light! However, we are diligently working to find funds to get the restoration going. Our
contractors were amazing - George Ragsdale and Eloy Albarran.

We got some bad news on the great Pecan Tree: It is hollow and needs to come down.
Bummer!

Some good news for those of you in the area, we have a huge pile of wood chips we can share
with anyone who wants to come haul them off!

Enjoy the pix, and yes, that is a man up in the tree!




